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On Monday, October 22, 2018 at about 3:45pm, the Bedford Police
Department received a phone call from 168 Cantitoe Street regarding a
suspicious package found in the mailbox.

An employee of the residence opened the package, revealing what appeared
to be an explosive device. The employee placed the package in a
wooded area and called the Bedford Police.

An extensive investigation commenced involving the Bedford Police
Department, the Westchester County Police Department, the ATF and
FBI. This case has been turned over to The Joint Terrorism Task Force
Division of the FBI. Inquiries should be directed to the FBI’s Office of Public

Affairs (212)384-5000.
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